
 
 
 

 

8th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Swimming in 2023 – 2024 
 
This year our swimming curriculum will take place in a new format.  We will be using Elite Swimming UK, 
a facility that will come to Mercer’s Wood Academy.  The pool, changing facilities and everything we 
need to deliver the lessons will be located within the school grounds and lessons will take place during 
the summer term on a more frequent basis.   
 
We believe the children will benefit from this new format and hope that you will support us with this.   
 
We will be able to provide further information on the above during the Spring Term 2024.   
 
Please see below image provided by Elite Swimming UK: 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr K Ola  
Head of School 


